

City of Chelsea

Massachusetts

OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK

March 25, 2008

The Honorable Chelsea City Council City Hall, 500 Broadway Chelsea, MA 02150

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen:

Please be advised that Stanley Troisi, President of the Chelsea City Council, has called a Special Meeting of the Chelsea City Council for Monday, March 31, 2008 at 6:00 P.M. at the Chelsea City Council Chambers, 500 Broadway, Chelsea, Massachusetts 02150 for the following purposes:

 A continuation of a new statement on Council interest called, "Priorities, Policies and Visions."

Sincerely,

Robert H. Bishop

City Clerk

THE SZ b & #0

CHELSEA, MA OFFICE OFFICE